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A Night to Remember – The Society’s Winter Dinner 

Tasfia Hazari 

 

Abstract 

The Salford Biomedicine Society culminated 2023 with a dinner event, bringing members together to 

celebrate what has been a fantastic year! President of the Biomedicine Society, Tasfia Hazari, reflects on 

this event and tells us what it was like to organise and attend this unmissable event. 

2023 was a year to celebrate, so we knew it deserved an extravagant send-off. We planned a night 

meticulously, booking a stunning venue and decorating the space to add to the enchantment of the night. 

Snowflake crochet coasters graced the tables to fit our winter theme. Might I add, this was a thoughtful 

touch that not only enhanced the aesthetic but also served as charming keepsakes.  

Once the guests had arrived and settled down, we all started to indulge in the exquisite cuisine. However, 

to make the event more wholesome, the guests were told to add a song to make our own BiomedSoc 

music playlist. The curated soundtrack, food, laughs and wholesome atmosphere truly made this a night we 

shall all remember. 

Feedback from our attendees truly encompasses the wonder of the event. We thank all those who attended 

and everyone who worked ever so hard behind the scenes to make this day happen! 

It was nice to see the society leadership had organised this social event. It was very kind of you to invite the 

academic team, we really enjoyed the meal, thank you! - Dr Sara Namvar 

I think it was generally great, we had a lot of fun. The snowflake crochets made by Tasfia were a nice 

addition for academics to remember this event by, and the vibes were generally good, and we gave a 

chance for the attendees including ourselves to show our elegant and fancy fashion taste with the dress 

code, so it was a nice addition overall. - Ali M Tae (events manager) 

It was fun being out with the academics outside the lectures. Dressing extra was nice too. I forgot how the 

food tasted but I enjoyed it with everyone - Nafisa. 

The food was good. It was a good environment, everyone was nice, and I enjoyed myself. -Daniaal Ahmed  

Experienced a delightful ambiance filled with exquisite cuisine, charming decor, and unforgettable 

moments. The presence of educators added a unique touch, fostering genuine connections beyond the 

confines of traditional academic environments. -Alvina Imran (Bio-art lead) 

I really appreciated meeting new individuals and interacting with them in a setting other than lectures. The 

food was also wonderful, and it was nice to see everyone enjoying the friendly atmosphere as they 

conversed – Aruba. 

Thank you to the BiomedSoc members for organising the winter dinner and extending the invite to 

academic staff, it was an excellently organised event and a great way to finish off 2023."- Dr Matthew 

Jones. 
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